

APPENDIX/

President and Chief Executive Officer

July 29, 2008

His Worship David Miller Mayor of the City of Toronto Toronto City Hall 2nd Floor 100 Queen Street West Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Dear Sir:

I have a favour to ask you. We have recently completed a \$15 million renovation of our office lobby at 20 Queen Street West as well as an extensive upgrade of systems, washrooms and elevators throughout the building. With the dramatic new presence that this building has on the street the ice cream truck which parks on the east side of James seems to be almost part of our lobby and I believe detracts tremendously from the investment we have made which we do hope will drive rents and therefore increase the value of the building.

We have discussed before trying to move this ice cream truck north on James which he has resisted and I can understand he wants to be close to Queen. I would like to suggest that we move the cab waiting area from the west side of James to the east side of James and move the Dairy King ice cream truck directly across the street to the west side of James. This solution should not inconvenience anyone. If there are costs associated with the changing signage we would be happy to cover those expenses.

I thank you in advance for your consideration.

Yours truly,

L. P. Sharpe